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	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE

Bp8=2587711


December 1, 2017
RE:
Energy Affordability for Low Income Customers 

Utility Data Request
Docket No. M-2017-2587711

Dear Utility Partners:

The deadline for providing the data requested in this proceeding has been changed from December 1, 2017, to December 8, 2017.  
Please note that the data responses should be directed to Dr. John Shingler at Pennsylvania State University.  If you have any questions regarding the survey or have additional information or reports you believe would be valuable, please contact Dr. Shingler.

Dr. John Shingler,

Consumer Services Information System (CSIS) Project

Penn State University

jxs10@psu.edu
814-863-8653

If you have any questions regarding the data requested, please contact Sarah Dewey at sdewey@pa.gov or Dr. John Shingler at jxs10@psu.edu. 
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Sincerely,







Rosemary Chiavetta 

Secretary
